## **Jamie Gray**

From: Sandy Hogan <sandyghogan@suddenlink.net>

Sent: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 12:06 PM

To: Jamie Gray
Cc: Angela Plaisted

**Subject:** FW: Community Center Tennis Courts

## [EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Jamie/Angie: please forward this to the Recreation Commission as soon as possible. Thanks, Sandy

Commissioners: the Community Center tennis courts appear to be missing from any of the three CIP lists. Perhaps an oversight? I would hope that they would be included for short-term maintenance, & also on the long-range list for replacement. Pre-covid, they have been very popular for clinics, camps, & drop-in players. Stu would have the actual numbers, but I personally know that there was usually a wait list for the 4-day camps. Thanks for your consideration, Sandy Hogan













~Pat~

"It ain't no sin to be glad you're alive!" Springsteen

Sent from my iPhone



Virus-free. www.avg.com